
WELCOME TO ST JOSEPH’S 
CHURCH RE-OPENING FOR MASS 

PLEASE READ BEFORE YOU ENTER 

• If you feel unwell, please do not come to church 
• You must wear a face mask or face-covering -  

you will not be able to enter the church 
without one 

• On entering and exiting the main body of the 
church, please ensure you use the hand-
sanitiser available - rub your hands 
thoroughly 

• Please follow the directions clearly marked 
and sit only on the seats marked out 

• At all times please follow the directions of the 
stewards, who are there to help you and keep 
everyone safe 

• Please listen to any instructions during Mass 
re receiving Communion, etc 

• In order to maintain distance, please do not 
kneel at any point 

• Be guided by the stewards at the end of Mass,  
in order to keep the aisles clear from congestion, 
and so that cleaning can be done promptly 


